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Cindy McMeans 
820 Colockum Road 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 
509-968-3857 

  
  
KCCDS 
Jeff Watson 

411 N. Ruby, Suite 2 

Ellensburg WA 98926  
 

June 2, 2016
 

Re: Iron Horse Solar Project; CU-15-00006 
  
Dear Mr. Watson, 
  

I find it outrageous that the County is even considering allowing the construction of a 

solar facility on this prime piece of agricultural property.  

 If Puget Power actually needs this facility it should be built on their sagebrush 

covered Wild Horse Wind Farm, or the County owned Ryegrass landfill, in the Wind Farm 

Overlay Zone.  

If the solar facility were built on the County property it might benefit all taxpayers, (if 

these “green energy” projects are actually cost effective), instead of reducing the property 

values of the surrounding taxpayers. 

I urge you to deny this application in its proposed location. 

  

  

Sincerely,

Cindy McMeans
  

  


